
November 2022

Dear parents/carers,

UCAS and personal statements

We hope you are well. Just a reminder for those students that are applying for university via UCAS.

The UCAS equal consideration deadline is 6pm on January 25th, 2023; however we would like as many
applications to be sent off before the Christmas break as possible, as many students are now in a position of
being able to submit.

In order for this to happen, students need to have completed their UCAS application online, which includes their
personal statement. The personal statement needs to be seen by relevant subject teachers, the form tutor and
then by a member of the Sixth Form Team before students can add it to UCAS.

Even though we dedicated the whole of the first term of tutor time to computer rooms in order to complete these,
we do appreciate that some students were not/are not aware of what they want to do next year yet, so this will
have impacted them not having completed it yet. We have had a variety of assemblies again recently regarding
studying in the four home nations and abroad, plus opportunities for gap years and apprenticeships, reminding
students of all of these opportunities.

We are here to support the students with this and have reminded them many times that if they still require any
help with their personal statements, they need to let their tutor or a member of the Sixth Form Team know ASAP.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at sponnesixthform@sponne.org.uk

Kind regards,

Miss K Whitmore
Head of Sixth Form
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